
EXHIBIT FOR K23GK 

 

 

I have reviewed the proposal of Oregon Public Broadcasting for minor 

modification of the digital flash cut permit for TV translator K23GK at Astoria, 

Oregon, to operate with an ERP of 6.2 kW.  While that facility is predicted to 

cause interference to my pending application for digital displacement of K04PH 

Astoria to Channel 24, I nevertheless consent to grant of the K23GK-D 

application. 

 

If any technical issue affecting the K04PH Channel 24 signal develops, 

Oregon Public Broadcasting has agreed to work diligently to resolve the issue. 

 

 

Kenneth E. Lewetag 

March, 25, 2010 

 


